Privacy Act
Privacy Act Notice: The Privacy Act of 1974 (5 U.S.C. 552a) requires that the following notice be provided to you:

All information that is provided to Keep Houston Beautiful (KHB) will not otherwise be disclosed to entities outside of KHB without the approval of the individual.  KHB recognizes the growing concerns regarding personal privacy on the Internet and is committed to establishing and maintaining your trust with regard to use of our website.  This policy statement is to assure you that KHB has endeavored to take all necessary precautions to protect your privacy and any information which you might provide to KHB through our website.

KHB Privacy Policy:

The personal information we collect is used by KHB only for the specific purpose for which it is submitted.  We will not sell, rent or transmit personal information in any way to other organizations, companies, or individuals.  If you have any questions, please contact us at: info@houstonbeautiful.org, or call 713-839-8855.

